[image: image1.wmf] 

 

 

PERMANENT 

COUNCIL

 

OEA/Ser.G
CP/doc.4332/08
8 August 2008

Original: French

REQUEST BY THE GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF BENIN
TO BE GRANTED THE STATUS OF PERMANENT OBSERVER
TO THE ORGANIZATION

This document is being distributed to the permanent missions

and will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.
[image: image2.wmf] 

 

 

PERMANENT 

COUNCIL

 

Washington, D.C., July 30, 2008
Subject:  Request by Benin for permanent observer status
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency, on behalf of the Government of the Republic of Benin, in connection with the following.

The Republic of Benin, prompted by a desire to work toward greater understanding among peoples and the consolidation of peace in the world, attaches special importance to the diverse activities and initiatives of the Organization of American States (OAS).

To strengthen its relations with the Organization and its ties with the member states, Benin would appreciate being granted the status of permanent observer to the Organization of American States.

I am therefore submitting this request to you, on behalf of the Government of the Republic of Benin, for consideration by the appropriate bodies of your Organization.

I would be grateful if you informed me at your convenience of the action taken in this regard.

I look forward to hearing from you and hope that I may count on your personal support.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Cyrille S. Oguin

Ambassador
His Excellency José Miguel Insulza
Secretary General 

Organization of American States
17th St. and Constitution Ave., N.W.
MNB-18
Washington, D.C., 20006
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